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---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Roque Planas <roque.planas@huffingtonpost.com> 
Date: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 
Subject: Story share opportunity 
To: Victor Landa <victor@newstaco.com> 
Cc: Kate Palmer <Kate.Palmer@huffingtonpost.com>, Jermaine Spradley 
<Jermaine.Spradley@huffingtonpost.com> 
 
 
Dear Victor, 
Thank you for reaching out. HuffPost Latino Voices would love to consider these 
articles for co-publication once they are ready. We wish you the best of luck with 
pursuing the grant and look forward to seeing the final product. Any questions, 
please don't hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Best wishes, 
Roque  
 
Roque Planas 
Editor 
Huffington Post, Latino Voices 
347.260.0994 
http://huffingtonpost.com/latino-voices 


